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The Oconee County Board of Zoning Appeals will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, 
December 13th, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the County Administrative 
Complex, 415 S. Pine Street, Walhalla, SC 29691. The applicant, Highwood Towers LLC, is 
requesting a Special Exception and Variance, due to the height, regarding a proposed cell tower 
located at 321 Lawrence Bridge Road TMS# 211-00-01-025.  If you would like additional 
information concerning this request please contact the Community Development Department at 
864-638-4218.   
 


